
 
 

FAQ – Why do I need a NIC Portal account? 
 
Simply stated you need a NIC Portal account to access the National Information 
Center applications, like the Forest Legacy Information System (FLIS), 
Performance Measurement Accountability System (PMAS) and the Urban & 
Community Forestry Grant Information System (UCFGrants).  Access to these 
applications has been managed independently in the past. This required that 
many people had to have several accounts to NIC applications.  Users of the 
National Information Center may now access multiple systems through a single 
account (Figure 1).  
 

 


